ADDENDUM NO. 2

DATE: May 9, 2018
TO: All Proposers W’/L

e
FROM: Julie Smith Maxwell, Procurement Specialist
SUBJECT: Addendum No. 2 - HAZMAT Truck
PROPOSALS DUE: May 23, 2018, at 11:00:00 a.m. Eastern Time

This addendum 1s being published to respond to a question asked by a potential proposer during
the Pre-Bid meeting held on Monday, May 7, 2018; for the above-referenced Request for
Proposals. This addendum becomes a part of the Contract Document and modifies the original

specifications as noted.

In reference to the request for a comprehensive list of the tools the City intends for store on the
PAC storage rack, please refer to pages 63 and 64 of the published RFP. The list provided within
the RFP is the most accurate list available at this time.

END OF ADDENDUM NO. 2



